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WAP Memorandum 130 

ATTN OF: Derek Schroeder, Program Manager for Training and Technical Assistance, Weatherization 

Assistance Program 

SUBJECT: Allowable Use of Training and Technical Assistance Funds for the National Association for State 

Community Service Programs 2024 Annual Conference 

TO: Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) Network 

INTENDED 

AUDIENCE: Grantee Program Managers, Subgrantee Program Managers 

The National Association for State and Community Service Programs (NASCSP) 2024 Annual Conference will 

take place September 16-20, 2024 in Memphis, Tennessee which includes pre-conference training 

opportunities. Attendance at this event is considered an allowable use of the training and technical assistance 

(T&TA) funds by the Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) network organizations. 

 

The conference features a WAP Track which aims to provide a wealth of information, tools, and resources to 

enhance and improve Grantee administration and implementation practices including multiple sessions with 

Department of Energy (DOE) WAP leadership/managers (DOE Federal Perspective and DOE Live Question 

and Answers). These sessions will provide updates and insights on current and upcoming WAP activities while 

engaging attendees in critical dialogue at all levels of the program. Additional core conference offerings will 

include fiscal, technical, programmatic content, and workshops which include Federal Partner and National 

Partner updates on important WAP topics. 

The 2024 NASCSP Annual Training Conference training breaks down as follows: 

 

• September 16-17, 2024 - Pre-conference: training on monitoring, internal controls, and risk management 

• September 17, 2024 - Climate Summit: role of Weatherization in the face of increasing climate disasters 

• September 18-20, 2024 - Core conference 

 

To find out more information about the conference and to register for the event, please visit the event website 

at: https://nascsp.org/nascsp-2024-annual-training-conference/. 

 

If you have questions regarding the information in this Memorandum, please contact your DOE Project Officer 

or submit questions to WAPTA@hq.doe.gov with a subject line of “NASCSP 2024 Annual Conference 
Question”. 
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